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March 23, 2020 

Fellow SV Alumni, Family, and Friends: 

I am announcing that the St. Vincent High School Alumni Association has suspended our 
Queen of Hearts Raffle Fundraiser until further notice. All tickets purchased following 
our previous drawing shall be included in the next raffle. As soon as we receive the green 
light for our next drawing, we plan on announcing the date and time of the next drawing 
at least two weeks in advance. 

I would also like to give an update regarding our annual golf tournament. Being that the 
current date scheduled, April 24, is nearly a month away we would like to keep this date 
if at all possible. The Board and I are currently evaluating our options and plan on 
announcing our decision regarding whether or not we will be postponing the event within 
the coming weeks. 

In order to successfully finance the St. Vincent High School Athletic Programs, the 
Alumni Association majorly relies on donations from our local business throughout the 
community. Below I have included a list of the businesses who have directly supported 
the Alumni Association through this year’s Football Sponsorship Program and our 
Gameshow Night. I ask that the St. Vincent Community continue to proudly support 
these businesses who proudly support us. 

As always, thank you for your continued support of the Alumni Association and St. 
Vincent Athletic Programs. Please continue to pray for the wellbeing of our students, 
teachers, families, friends, and alumni. We all play an important part in our SV 
community, and only as a community can we thrive.  

For Young and Old; For Blue and Gold, 

Clint Brown 
President  
St. Vincent High School Alumni Association 
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